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Outstanding Senior 

Mya Clarke is our Outstanding Senior for the month of 
September. 
 

Congratulations to Mya and her family.  

College Visits 

The Counseling Office at the high school scheduled a 
number of college visits including:  

• Keuka College 
• East Stroudsburg 
• Lackawanna College 
• Marywood University 
• Johnson College 
• Cedar Crest College 
• University of Scranton 
• Penn State 

Students in grades 11 & 12 have had the opportunity to 
meet with the representatives and gain important 
information on their programs of study.   
 
 

Reading Apprenticeship 

Twice each month teachers from the high school meet with 
an educational coach to enhance their teaching practices. 

Emphasis is placed on enhanced problem solving, and 
student thinking. These sessions are packed with innovation 
and collaboration. Thank you Sunny Weiland! 

 

Washington DC Trip 

44 members of the 10th grade class had the opportunity to visit 
Washington DC and to learn about our government.  
 

Students visited Arlington National Cemetery, Smithsonian of 
American History, Smithsonian of Natural History, Ford’s 
Theater, and all the memorials that line the National Mall. 
They even cheered on the Washington Nationals at a ball 
game. 
 

Special thanks to Mr. Nebzydoski, Mrs. Rusnak, Mrs. Kozar 
and Mrs. Ursich for traveling with the group. 
  

Enrollment 

Enrollment as of 
October 9, 2024. 

Grade 7 – 59 
Grade 8 – 67 
Grade 9 – 57 
Grade 10 – 62 
Grade 11 – 44 
Grade 12 – 61 
    
Total Enrollment: 
350 
   

9th Grade Fun Lunch & Learn 

On Wednesday, September 25, 2024, the 9th grade class took 
part in games during their Lunch & Learn. The games 
included Ultimate Tic Tac Toe, Knockout and Dodgeball.  
 

Thank you to Ms. Daniels, Mr. Erdmann, Mrs. Ursich, and 
Mrs. Burnis for facilitating the events.  

Back to School Night 

On Thursday, September 26, 2024, the Forest City 
Regional School District held their annual Back to School 
Night.  

Parents met teachers, viewed the curriculum, and discussed 
the benefits of working together to improve communication 
and educational stability for their student. 

Information regarding the importance of attendance, 
Pathways to Graduation, state testing tips, and Infinite 
Campus was provided. Parent information is available by 
contacting the high school office.  

 

Career Technology Center 

This year we have 45 Students 
enrolled in the following courses: 
 
Cosmetology (5); Building 
Mechanics (3); Plumbing/Heating 
(2); Auto Technology (6); 
Carpentry (1); Health 
Occupations (2); Trowel Trades 
(4); Electrical Construction (5); 
Welding Technology (4); 
Collision Repair (3); HVAC (1); 
Early Childhood (1); Culinary 
Arts (1); Culinary Art Food Prep 
(3); Creative Communications 
(2); and Computer Systems (2).  
 

Senior SAT 

On Thursday, October 3, 2024, eleven students from the 
senior class participated in the Senior School Day SAT in the 
high school library.    

The PSAT 11 is scheduled for Friday, October 25, 2024. 


